BEFORE THE WATER RESOURCES DIRECTOR OF OREGON
UMATILLA COUNTY
ORDER REJECTING TRANSFER APPLICATIONS 6931 AND 6932
Transfer Applications 6931 and 6932, in the name of the Umatilla School District 6R, were
filed March 15, 1993. The applications were returned for correction on November 10, 1997.
A reminder letter was sent April 15, 1998.
The reminder letter contained a notice that if the applicant did not respond within 30 days the
transfer applications may be rejected without further notice. The applicant did not respond

within the time allowed, nor have they responded yet. The transfer applications may be
rejected.

Transfer Applications 6931 and 6932, in the name of the Umatilla School District 6R, are
REJECTED and of no further force or effect. Any unearned fees will be refunded.

WITNESS the signature of the Water Resources Director, affixed DEC 7 7 1996
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